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Modernization:  Attention Inpatient Facility Providers 
Regarding Prior Authorization for Service Rendered 
Matching Service Billed on Claims 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is implementing a new, modernized Medicaid 
Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  As you prepare for the new MMIS, please 
be advised providers need to obtain a prior authorization (PA) for the appropriate service, i.e., revenue 
code, to be rendered. 

Please be aware of the following reminders and instructions going forward with implementation: 

• Only one PA can be submitted per claim. 
• Claims with a PA should be submitted in chronological order.   
• The MMIS will only utilize the PA submitted on the claim when adjudicating the claim.   
• The level of care on the claim should correspond to the level of care approved on the PA, or all or a 

portion of the claim could be denied. 
• If a PA has been obtained and it is not submitted on the claim, the claim will deny. 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nevada Medicaid. 

 


